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Infant Formula Recall 
To: Community Leadership, Health Directors, Community Health Representatives, Nurses, and other 

allied service providers and supports in Ontario Nursing Stations, Health Centres, Health Centres 
with Treatment, and Home and Community Care 

From:  FNIHB-OR: CD Unit 

Date: January 3, 2024 

Regarding: Recall on infant formula: Enfamil brand Nutramigen A+ LGG Hypoallergenic  

 
• In case you have not received through other channels, please find below details regarding a recall of infant 

formula.   

• Please share as appropriate with programs, business or community members in your area.    

• Communities are encouraged to sign up for Canadian Food Inspection Agency recall notifications by 
following the link: Sign up for recall notifications by email  
 

 
On December 31, Health Canada released an advisory and a recall was made by the company for Enfamil brand 
Nutramigen A+ LGG Hypoallergenic infant formula, due to possible contamination with Cronobacter sakazakii.  
 
Issue:   The affected products are being recalled from the marketplace due to possible Cronobacter 

sakazakii contamination. 
 
What you should do: 

• If you think you, or someone you know, became sick from consuming a recalled product, contact your 
healthcare provider 

• Check to see if you have recalled products 

• Do not consume, serve, use, sell, or distribute recalled products 

• Recalled products should be thrown out or returned to the location where they were purchased 
 
Food contaminated with Cronobacter sakazakii may not look or smell spoiled but can still make you sick.  
 
Cronobacter sakazakii is not commonly linked to human illness but in rare cases it can cause fatal bloodstream and 
central nervous system infections. It has also been associated with severe intestinal infection and blood poisoning, 
especially in newborns.  
 
Health Canada indicates there have been no reported illnesses associated with the formula but batches with an 
expiry date of January 1, 2025, involving the 561 gram containers should not be consumed or sold.  
 
Batches affected include: 
 

UPC Codes 

0 56796 00498 2 Item# 3230626                 Expiry 01-JA-2025                 Batch # 0704376 (ZL3FVY) 

0 56796 90498 5 Item# 3230626                 Expiry 01-JA-2025                 Batch # 0704376 (ZL3FVY) 

 
The Canadian Food Inspection Agency (CFIA) is conducting a food safety investigation, which may lead to the recall 
of other products.  The CFIA is verifying that industry is removing recalled products from the marketplace. 

For more information please visit the Food Recall Warning. 
 

Please note, this advice is intended to supplement, not replace, the advice of local public health authorities. 

https://inspection.canada.ca/about-cfia/media-relations/stay-connected/eng/1299856061207/1299856119191
https://recalls-rappels.canada.ca/en/alert-recall/enfamil-brand-nutramigen-lgg-hypoallergenic-infant-formula-recalled-due-possible

